
Great [Wood] News 
Spring Term 4 

Diary Dates  

Wednesday 12th March   - Gymnastics Competition  

Thursday 13th March   - KS2 Dance Festival @ TCA  

     - Scholastic Book Fair  

Wednesday 19th March    - PTFA Meeting, 6.30pm - All Welcome 

Friday 21st March   - Comic Relief  

Friday 28th March    - Non-Uniform Day - Chocolate Donations 

Tuesday 1st April    - Year 5/6 Swimming Gala 

Friday 4th April     - PTFA Easter Bingo, doors open 6pm, eyes down 6.30pm 

Wednesday 9th April    - Year 1/2 Gymnastics Competition - Separate letter to those involved 

Thursday 10th April    - PTFA Easter Disco, 6-7.30pm 

Friday 11th April    - School Closes For Easter Holidays 

Monday 28th April   - School Re-Opens 

     - Year 2/3 Swimming Starts 

Monday 5th May   - Bank Holiday - School Closed 

Wednesday 7th May   - Year 3/4 Rugby Tournament - Separate letter to those involved 

Monday 12th May    - SATS Week 

     - SATS Breakfast week for Year 6 

Friday 16th May    - Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament - Separate letter to those involved 

Tuesday 20th May   - Year 5 Bikeability 

     - Year 6 Residential Meeting, 3.45pm 

Wednesday 21st May   - Year 5 Bikeability 

Friday 23rd May    - School Closes For Half Term 

Monday 2nd June    - School Re-Opens 

Wednesday 4th June   - Year 5/6 Young Driver Experience Day 

Friday 6th June     - Sports Day (Weather Permitting)! 

Tuesday 10th June   - Y5/6 Cricket Tournament - Separate letter to those involved 

Wednesday 11th June   - Reserve Sports Day 

Thursday 12th June    - Y6 Sports Morning@ TCA 

Monday 16th June   - Year 6 Residential Visit  

     - Painsley Induction Morning 

Monday 23rd June   - The Cheadle Academy Induction 

     - Move Up Day 

Tuesday 24th June    - Academy Photo’s - Class Groups, Leavers & Teams 

Thursday 26th June   - Year 5/6 Rounders Tournament - Separate letter to those involved 

Friday 27th June    - Year 5/6 Rugby Tournament - Separate letter to those involved 

Continued... 

School Contact Details  

Telephone: 01538 702355 option 4   Arbor: School Messaging 

Email: office@greatwood.staffs.sch.uk   Website: www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 
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Diary Dates Continued... 

Monday 30th June   - Blythe Bridge Induction 

     - Blythe Bridge New Intake Parents Evening 

Tuesday 1st July    - Blythe Bridge Induction 

     - CADSSA Athletics Tournament, Northwood 

     - The Cheadle Academy Sports Awards Evening 

Wednesday 2nd July    - Windsor Park Induction  

Thursday 3rd July   - Windsor Park Induction 

Monday 7th July    - Painsley Induction 

Tuesday 8th July    - Painsley Induction 

Wednesday 9th July    - Painsley Induction 

Wednesday 9th July   - KS2 Show Performance, 6.00pm - More information to follow 

Thursday 10th July   - KS2 Show Performance, 6.00pm - More information to follow 

Tuesday 15th July    - Drop In Parents Evening 

Wednesday 16th July    - Year 6 Leavers Outing 

Thursday 17th July    - Leavers Service, 2pm, All Welcome 

     - PTFA Leavers Disco, 6.30pm-8pm 

Friday 18th July     - School Closes For Summer Holiday 

     - Camp Out  

Saturday 19th July   - Camp Out 

Tuesday 2nd September   - School Re-Opens To Pupils  

Scholastic Book Fair  

The Scholastic Book Fair will be returning to Great 

Wood on Thursday 13th March. 

The cases of books will arrive as usual and children 

will be able to look at the books and then bring 

home a wish list of books they would like to buy. 

Please be aware that this year’s book fair, is only 

available for children to view in school and is not 

open to parents. 

 

Books can then be paid for online and distributed 

by school, once we have received the completed 

Wish List. 

 

For every £1.00 that we raise at the 

book sale, school will receive 

commission, enabling us to extend 

the school library and reading 

resources for our children. 



To raise funds for Comic Relief we invite our 

children, staff and volunteers to wear something 

red, Comic Relief attire, 80’s theme or even 

party wear for the day on Friday 21st March.  

Brighten up your day and help children across 

the world by wearing your most vibrant, pieces 

of clothing, choose an extraordinary red hat, 

wear a comic relief nose, or have a red hair 

day!  

For a voluntary donation of just £1.00. 

 

Red Nose 

biscuits 

50p  

each. 

All contributions 

will go directly to 

Comic Relief and 

your support is 

greatly 

appreciated. 

Bric-a-Brac Stall! 

We will also be holding a bric-a-

brac stall,  

An ideal opportunity to clear out 

your unwanted toys and books. All 

items will be sold at pocket money 

prices and the stall will be 

manned by our year 5/6 children.  

Please send in your unwanted toys 

any day this week and help comic 

relief 

Thank you for your generosi-

ty and happy shopping! 

 

Hula Hoop 

challenges 

during the 

day 



Afterschool Clubs 

We still have places available on our upcoming After School clubs  

Bookings are now available to book, via Arbor, under the clubs section. 

 Key Stage 1 

(Reception, Y1 & Y2) 

Key Stage 2 

(Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) 

Monday  Craft Club (max 16) 

4 weeks - 17/03/25 - 07/04/25 

3.30pm - 4.30pm 

£4 total 

Maypole (min 16) 

4 weeks - 17/03/25 - 07/04/25 

3.30pm - 4.30pm 

Tuesday    

Wednesday  ASM Sports  

Book via asmsports.co.uk 

(runs each week until the end of the Summer term) 

Thursday   TAG Rugby (max 30) 

6 weeks - Thursday March 13th, 20th, 

27th & April 10th 

Friday May 2nd & 9th 

3.30pm - 4.45pm 

Friday   Craft Club (max 16) 

4 weeks - 14/03/25 - 04/04/25 

3.30pm - 4.45pm 

£4 total 

PTFA Meeting 

Our next PTFA meeting, will be held on 

Wednesday 19th March at 6.30pm. All 

are welcome to attend, so please come 

along and join us for a cuppa 

and a biscuit and find out 

about our upcoming fund 

raising events.  

PTFA Non-Uniform Day  

On Friday 28th March, we 

will be having an own 

clothes day to support out 

PTFA Easter Bingo, which is 

on Friday 4th April.  

 

Children are welcome to wear their own 

clothes for the day and are asked to 

bring a chocolate donation for the bingo.  

 

We would greatly appreciate Easter Eggs, 

boxes of chocolates, bars of chocolate, 

chocolate bunnies, chicks, or teddies, or 

any chocolate goodies that you are able 

to donate.  

 

So wear your favourite 

outfit for school and 

support your PTFA, to help 

us support you!  






